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Elaine Bonnon

From: Atiq, Nawal <Nawal.Atiq@highways.gsi.gov.uk>
Sent: 15 January 2013 15:36
To: Elaine Bonnon
Subject: CIL Prelim Draft charging schedule-consultation

To whom it may concern, 
   
Thank you for your e-mail  dated  07 January 2013 inviting the Highways Agency (HA) to 
comment on Winchester's Community Infrastructure Levy Preliminary Draft Charging Schedule. 
  
The HA is an executive agency of the Department for Transport (DfT).  We are responsible for operating, 
maintaining and improving England’s Strategic Road Network (SRN) on behalf of the Secretary of State for 
Transport.  
  
The HA has no comment to make at this stage, but we reserve the right to make representations about 
monies pertaining to the national/strategic transport matters as and when they they arise in the development 
process and on a case by case basis 
  
Kind regards 
  
Nawal Atiq 
Highways Agency | Federated House | London Road | Dorking | RH4 1SZ 
Tel: +44 (0) 1306 878364 
Web: http://www.highways.gov.uk 
GTN: 3904 8364  
 
Safe roads, reliable journeys, informed travellers 
Highways Agency, an executive agency of the Department for Transport.  
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